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PRESENTATION BROTHERS
Forming Christ in the Young

Welcome to the Presentation Brothers' Anglo-Irish Province e-letter! Remember, we can only share what

we receive - so please do keep us up-to-date with events and stories from your part of the Presentation

Family. You can email us with anything you'd like to see included.

A sincere thank you to all who attended the Presentation Brothers' World Cafe event in the
Metropole Hotel, Cork on the evening of Wednesday 11th May. This was a fantastic chance
to learn more about what people know about the Brothers, and how we can continue to
engage with the wider public. The process of collating the information has begun, and we

look forward to taking all of your ideas and thoughts on board!

There will be a table quiz in the Strand Hotel, Bray on Friday
10th June 2016 to raise funds for Presentation College Bray
students going to Ghana on a mission trip this October.
Starting at 7pm, tables are €40 and should be booked in
advance. Great raffle prizes are promised on the night, raising
money for a worthy cause. The event has been organised by

Liz Foster, but for more details, you can contact Br Ray.

Is someone you know passionate about sharing faith with youth
and young adults? We have an incredible opportunity for
someone to join us in "Forming Christ in the Young". The closing
date for applying for the role of Presentation Brothers Youth
Ministry (PBYM) Coordinator position is next Wednesday, 25th
May 2016. For more information, click here.
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Meanwhile, PBYM have been nominated for Faith Community of the Year in
the inaugural online awards, The Faithies. PBYM would very much appreciate

you taking the time to vote for them here. Due to the way the voting system
works, you must vote for someone in each category; meaning you must vote for

other categories before you can get to vote for PBYM.

Brothers Passing On

Last week was a sad
week as we said
goodbye to two of our
beloved Brothers. Br
James Claver
Flood was laid to rest
on Monday 9th May
2016 at Aghadoe
Lawn Cemetery in
Killarney, Co Kerry. Br
Francis Majella
Burke was laid to rest
on Thursday 12th May
2016 at Mount St
Joseph, Cork. Both
men will be greatly
missed in the
Family,
and we pray that they
may rest in peace.

Presentation

PresLink Turns 10!

Recently, the PresLink
initiative celebrated its
10th anniversary.
PresLink has done so

much to educate
students on
developing world
issues and to raise
funds for the

Presentation Brothers'
missions over the last
decade. PresLink
continues to have a
great influence on the
lives of everyone it
touches - not only
those for whom the
funds are raised, but
for the Presentation
Brothers College Cork
students who are
involved and give so
much of their energy to
it. For more details on
the celebrations, click
here.
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Lough Derg

There are still some
places left on our
summer pilgrimage to
Lough Derg. A group
of young adults will
join other pilgrims in
Co Donegal for the
world-famous
pilgrimage, over three
days this coming June.
From Friday 25th
June to Sunday 27th
June 2016, you could
join  us on this
challenging but
rewarding experience,
for just €70. Contact
John on 085 8563262
for more information,
and to book your
place.
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